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OCTOBER Upcoming Events *4th Degree Honor Guard ½ earlier* 
3  4th Degree Meeting, The Cellar, Geneseo 6:00 Dinner & 7 Meeting 

5 Octoberfest for Adults, St. Pius X 5 to 10 pm 

6 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

7 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

 177 Project (Eucharistic Adoration), St. Pius X Doors Open 6:15 pm, Event 6:55 - 8:50 pm 

10 Holy Hour with Dinner Following, St. Pius X 5 pm 

 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 7 pm 

13 Columbus Day Dinner 5 – 7:30 pm 

14 Fall Blood Drive, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 2 to 6 pm 

20 Request for 4th Degree Honor Guard, 100 Year Anniversary, Sacred Heart, Moline TBA 

23 Midwest Food Bank, Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
Brother Knights, Families & Friends: 

Sorry for the tardiness of my letter to the council, but there was a lot going on in September and I wanted wait 

to report on them. First let me say the battle for a liquor license is over. We finally qualified for our first Lic. 

From here on out it should be smooth sailing. It got to be a little frustrating when we had to convince a federal 

IRS employee that we did indeed operate in the state of Illinois and not in the state of Chicago!! 

I would like to thank the setup crew for the Mass for the unborn. A special thanks to the Olson family. Without 

who’s help we would still be trying to figure out how the tent goes together. I would like to see a real push for 

more attendees next year. Next a very big thank you to Greg Schneider for his leadership and commitment to the 

Intellectual Disability collections. Although we do not have the final accounting in yet, it looks like we might 

come up a little short of our goal. No matter how hard we try we can’t control what people put in the collection 

box. Greg and I will be discussing the possibility of a second round of collections. Thanks to all the Knights who 

gave of their time for this go around. And last, but not least, was our Trivia night. Thanks to Tim S., Kevin H, 

Dave S, Lance J, Rick C, Stanly and finely James Britton and Family. Along with the guest and sponsors who 

made this a successful night. We did not meet the goal of 30 tables but none the less made a good amount of 

money. Little work great return. Start planning for our next one 4/04/2020. 

Finally, in closing I would like to thank all those who helped with the 5th Sunday Care Link collections and 5th 

Sunday Rosary.  

I look forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting for a big announcement. Come and find out the details. 

Upcoming events include: 

• Sept. 30th 177 concert at 7pm St. Pius 

• Oct.5th Octoberfest Food, beer, games and music. Adults only. 

• Oct.13th our annual Columbus Day awards banquet. Plan on attending with your spouse at the Holiday Inn Rock 

Island. Please register for dinner. 

• Oct. 14th Blood draw 

• Nov.10th Bags Tournament more info to follow. 

Brother Knights, our next Officers’ Meeting will be at 6:30 pm on Oct 7th at Farrell Hall. Our next Council 

Meeting is Oct.10th., also at Farrell Hall. As usual, on the 10th we will have a light meal at 6 pm followed by 

our council meeting at 7 pm. Be sure to join us. These meetings are an opportunity for all to connect with your 

fellow Knights and to stay informed about everything Allouez Council is doing! I hope to see you there! 

Remember, let Jesus be your model and let the Holy Spirit be your guide! 

Vivat Jesus! Chuck Gibbs Chuck Gibbs, GK  

QUESTIONS/SUGGESTIONS/VOLUNTEER: CONTACT A COUNCIL OFFICER: 

Grand Knight: Chuck Gibbs 563-343-3373 cgibbs8285@hotmail.com  Deputy G.K.: Rick Cervantes 

Chaplain*: Msgr. Mark Merdian  Assn’t Chaplain*: Deacon Russ Swim 

Recorder: Andrew Olson 563-484-4256 AndrewJ.Olson@yahoo.com  Advocate: Kevin Houser 

Chancellor: Jeremy Goffrier  Lector*: James Britton 

Financial Secretary (F.S.)*: Tarre Kroft 309-948-4848 kroft1@hotmail.com 

Treasurer: Bob Van De Voorde 309-732-3007 Bobvandy59@gmail.com 

Warden: Dean Lackey  Inside Guard: Lou Granado  Outside Guard: Dave Sullivan 

1st Year Trustee: Dave Yordy 2yr Trustee: Jim Wieland 

3yr Trustee: Louie Alongi 309-786-9625 alongilouiev@gmail.com           *Appointed 

Insurance Field Agent: Jeff Schaecher, jeff.schaecher@kofcfinancialbeacon.com (309) 737-4116 

http://www.kofc658.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad
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FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR’S MESSAGE 

Greetings Worthy Brother Sir Knights, 

Well, September was certainly a busy month as I 

suggested that it would be in last month’s message. 

We had a great turn out for the Rock Island’s 

Annual Labor Day Parade with (18) Sir Knights in 

regalia and one Third Degree Greg Schneider 

helping our public presence. Thanks once again to 

Sir Knight Lowell Gramling for his early arrival and 

set up of our “trailer float” with Flags and banners, 

and thanks to all who helped with set-up and tear 

down after the parade. 

Our resurrected Father Bader Mass was attended 

by a total of (20) Sir Knights in Regalia, and (2) in 

Tuxedos with (3) Sir Knights celebrating the Mass in 

Vestments for a total of (25) Sir Knights total. I’m 

hopeful that we will convince more Fourth Degree 

Knights to attend next year and help us honor our 

namesake’s priesthood. This tradition for our 

Assembly is an honorable effort. A Mass has been 

reserved for next September’s Father Bader Mass. 

Thanks go out to our Allouez Brother Knights for 

serving Coffee & Donuts for coffee and 

conversation. Our late Sir Knight Fred Lukenbill was 

honored at this session for his work with the Boy 

Scouts, with a plaque being presented to wife Nancy 

and family. 

In our commemoration of the 60-65 million babies 

aborted in our nation since 1973 Roe v. Wade at the 

Annual National Day for the Remembrance of All 

Aborted Unborn Children was attended by 

approximately (45) people total, with (9) Sir Knights 

in Regalia, (2) Sir Knights in Msgr. Merdian and 

Deacon Swim celebrating a field Mass at Calvary 

Mausoleum. I think I counted (3) Third Degree 

Brother Knights in attendance. Thanks to all for 

attending, hopefully our Brother Knights from our 

Councils will someday understand why we need to 

provide reparations for this terrible evil we have 

allowed in our nation for (46) years now. We used to 

get thousands of people together to protest the 

construction of the Planned Parenthood Abortion 

Clinic in Bettendorf…..have we gotten that used to 

allowing evil to exist without prayer of reparation or 

protest??  Do we even care anymore? 

Brother  

This message is being written prior to the last two 

events that we will provide an Honor Guard 

for……Father James Hoogerwerf’s First Mass at 

St. Pius X on the 28th and the Blue Mass at Sacred 

Heart RI on the 29th. We congratulate Father 

Woogerwerf for his Ordination into the Priesthood 

and will pray for his mission as well.  

Our next meeting will be on the First Thursday 

of Oct. the 3rd at The Cellar in Geneseo with Dinner 

at 6:00 PM and the meeting to follow at 7:00 PM. I 

encourage any Sir Knights that can be present by 

5:30 PM to do so to facilitate ordering of dinner off 

of the menu. Your payment and gratuity will be made 

directly to establishment. I need to have a meal count 

to them by early October to facilitate room and 

seating, so hopefully those who don’t received their 

Abstract via electronic copy will receive their printed 

copy by mail earlier than the September issue was 

mailed due to a snafu of envelope ordering. Send me 

an email or phone call as soon as you know that you 

will attend, I have (21) meals to date…. 

On Oct. 20th Sacred Heart Parish of Moline will 

be celebrating their 100th year as a Parish and plan 

for a short Parade, Mass and celebration. More 

information will be forthcoming, but they have 

requested a Fourth Degree Honor Guard, so plan 

accordingly. You will be called via the Co-

Commanders calling list with times accordingly. 

Have a safe and blessed October, thanks in 

advance for all of your efforts this coming month. 

Thanks to all for being Knights of Columbus!!! 

You have been called for service to our Lord and 

His Church, He is counting on you!!! 

Vivat Jesus!!! Jack Swan 

Faithful Navigator, Father Bader Assembly #1922 

kofc658@gmail.com 309-593-2756 

 

 
36 brother Knights are celebrating a birthday this 

month. May they live as lo ng as they want & never 

want as long as they live! 

 

WILLIAM REED WILLIAM AXUP 

ANDREW HOVONICK JACOB SMITHERS 

VERNON WEGERER JOHN ACKERMAN 

WALTER BRAUD FRANCIS ADLFINGER 

GERALD SCHROEDER TOM FRIEDEL 

JUSTINIAN KEIMIG KENT MALINOWSKI 

JAMES WIELAND KAP THANG 

DAVID BRICKNER STANLY TORRES 

GIUSEPPE CONICELLA MARK SCHAECHER 

YVES FONTAINE JOHN HARLOW 

KEVIN LENART JOHN SWAN 

MICHAEL BELL RICHARD CERVANTES 

JOSEPH LAMMANG JAMES O 

RYAN HAWK JAMES CASEY 

WILLIAM SEAVER ADAM DOYLE 

ALFRED HUBER STEVEN KLAUER 

JOHN JASTER ROBERT VANDEVOORDE 

REV. PAUL MARTIN KEVIN SCHOONMAKER 

 

Please call F.S. Tarre Kroft if our records need 

updated. 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

Congratulations to the eight couples who 

are celebrating a wedding anniversary this 

month. May they celebrate many more! 
 

MARCUS & LAURA CORTEZ 10/6/2001 

DAVID & CONNIE CRAY 10/6/1951 

DAVID & LORRAINE EMERICK 10/10/1992 

KENDALL & SUSAN SCHWARTZ 10/10/1998 

DAVID & DEBRA VALIQUETTE 10/13/1973 

RICHARD& MARLENE FRIEDEL 10/16/1965 

JOHN & TRACY FARRELL 10/21/1983 

JOHN (TOM) & JULIE LAWRENCE 10/25/1986 

 

We want to recognize all of our married 

couples, but we can’t if you don’t tell us 

what this important date in your life is. Call 

F.S. Tarre Kroft so he can put it in our 

records or correct our records. 
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PRAY FOR US MEMBERS & FAMILY 

SICK OR IN DISTRESS 

We pray for our Brother Knights who are ill or 

otherwise incapacitated. We can only mention 

those of whom we are aware. Let us know if you 

wish to be included. We remember the 

following members in our prayers: 
 

JEFF BARNES 

JOSEPH BURNS AT HOME 

BEV CASEY 

JIM CECIL AT HOME 

SAMUEL S. COLLINS AT HOME 

GENE FOWLER AT HOME 

JERRY FOWLER AT HOME 

JIM FOBERT AT HOME 

RICHARD FRIEDEL FRIENDSHIP MANOR 

MARY GRFEEN  

MIKE (DON) HINDRICKS AT HOME 

LARRY HINZMAN FRIENDSHIP MANOR 

CHARLES HOOD AT HOME 

LEO KELLER 

DEAN LACKEY AT HOME 

MARGARET & JESSIE LOPEZ 

NORMA MANNING 

DEACON FRANK RANDAZZO AT ROSEWOOD 

SUE SCHAECHER 

JACK SHOWALTER 

BETTY VANDEVOORDE 

 

We pray, O God, that You look with pity on 

Your servants who suffer. Ease their pain & 

comfort their loneliness. Give them the grace to 

bear this cross patiently with You in Christian 

 reparation. We ask this through Your Son, 

Jesus Christ, Our Lord. 

 

 

 

DEACON’S QUESTION BOX 

See the Abstract Archives for a list of past questions. 

Can a Catholic Believe in Evolution? 

The simple answer is yes … but to a point.  

Where that point exists needs some further 

discussion.   

God created man, gave him life, faith, and reason.  

Then God placed creation under the stewardship of 

mankind.  Man is innately curious; he is constantly 

asking the ‘why’ and ‘how’ of things he observes 

around him.  By the seventeenth century, a standard 

process called the Scientific Method was being used 

to construct the answers.   

Simplistically, the method is based on 

observation, theory, predictions from that theory, and 

observations to validate the predictions.  Note, it is 

heavily focused on observation in constructing the 

theory and in validating the predictions.  It works 

well with things we can observe.  It breaks down on 

‘not’ theories such as God cannot exist.   

 The Church teaches us, “Though faith is above 

reason, there can never be any real discrepancy 

between faith and reason.  Since the same God who 

reveals mysteries and infuses faith has bestowed the 

light of reason on the human mind, God cannot deny 

himself, nor can truth ever contradict truth.”  

[Catechism #159]   

The fact that we have an immortal soul destined 

for immortality is a divinely revealed truth.  As 

Catholics, we are obliged to accept this as an article 

of faith.  So we can believe evolution is a process 

created by and used by God.  There is a significant 

body of evidence supporting its existence.  The point 

where we stop is where evolutionists say that 

evolution is proof that God does not exist and, as a 

result, an immortal soul does not exist. 

Feel free to drop me a question for this 

column. Questions may be dropped off 

on the head table at a Council Meeting 

or sent via email to Deacon Russ Swim, 

Assistant Chaplain, 

rpswim@mchsi.com, phone 786-3097. 

 

 
PRO-LIFE MESSAGE 

Most pro-lifers have a vague feeling that 

Margaret Sanger, the founder of the American 

Birth Control League (later Planned Parenthood), 

and deemed the Father of Modern Society, is 

somehow “bad,” but they really have no idea how 

bad.  The malignant influence of Sanger and similar 

thinkers not only has ruined the West to the point that 

it is dying, (not replacing ourselves) but seems Hell-

bent on corrupting the rest of the world as well. 

Sanger associated with racists and anti-Semites, 

people who despised everyone who was not a Nordic 

god or goddess, and those who demanded coercive 

eugenics programs to eliminate “lesser” 

humans.  Who amongst us could be considered 

“lesser” than the elites? The whole bunch, of course, 

participated in continuous vicious attacks on the 

Catholic Church. 

Margaret Sanger’s journal The Birth Control 

Review written back in the 1930’s was primarily 

devoted to the legalization and spread of voluntary 

birth control. Today, even 75% of Catholics believe 

in and use contraceptives. However, the main theme 

running through The Birth Control Review was 

eugenics, thus the masthead “Birth Control:  To 

Create a Race of Thoroughbreds.” 

The pseudo-science of eugenics was taken very 

seriously in the first half of the twentieth century and 

was taught in hundreds of colleges and universities 

using scores of textbooks written by distinguished 

scholars. The Birth Control Review frequently 

highlighted the mission of its parent 

organization:  “The American Birth Control 

League.  Its Aim:  To promote eugenic birth selection 

throughout the United States so that there may be 

more well-born and fewer ill-born children ― a 

stronger, healthier and more intelligent race.”  Very 

similar to the Nazi goal of a Super race. In fact 

Sanger and Hitler communicated regularly. Adolf 

Hitler avidly read American eugenics journals and 

developed his ideas of an Aryan “master race” from 

their writers, and legitimized his policies based on 

how the black Americans were treated in the South.  

Margaret Sanger neatly summarized the intimate 

relationship between the eugenics and birth control 

movements: “Before eugenists and others who are 

laboring for racial betterment can succeed, they must 

first clear the way for Birth Control.  Like the 

advocates of Birth Control, the eugenists, for 

instance, are seeking to assist the race toward the 

elimination of the unfit. … Birth control of itself, by 

freeing the reproductive instinct from its present 

chains, will make a better race … Eugenics without 

birth control seems to us a house built upon the 

sands.  It is at the mercy of the rising stream of the 

unfit”. 

http://kofc658.org/site/abstracts-archives/
mailto:rpswim@mchsi.com


Of course, then as now, if the lowly do not 

immediately embrace the Utopian plans of the elite, 

they must be whipped into line by greater and greater 

degrees of coercive pressure.  Sanger herself said, 

“Possibly drastic and Spartan methods may be forced 

upon society if it continues complacently to 

encourage the chance and chaotic breeding that has 

resulted from our stupidly cruel sentimentalism. She 

also said, “To meet this problem [of dysgenics] as a 

great scientist has recently pointed out, we need not 

more of the fit, but fewer of the unfit.  The 

propagation of the degenerate, the imbecile, the 

feeble-minded, should be prevented.” She was also 

against the Jewish people existing and despised 

Catholic teaching therefore Knights of Columbus 

policies as well. The most common themes of 

Margaret Sanger’s Birth Control Review (BCR) were 

eugenics and contraception, with hatred of the 

Catholic Church running a close third. Planned 

Parenthood’s loathing of the Catholic Church is 

nearly a century old, and springs mostly from its 

realization that the Church is its primary opponent. 

As one editorial in The Birth Control Review 

revealed, “Our experience of the last ten years of 

constant fighting has been that of all the reactionary 

groups in the country the Roman Catholic Church is 

the most politically pernicious and menacing to any 

progressive movement.”  

The anti-Catholics who wrote for The Birth 

Control Review perceived the Catholic Church as the 

root of all their troubles, and feared a Papist 

conspiracy lurking around every corner.  They were 

every bit as paranoid then as the “pro-choicers” are 

now. One of the worst afflictions of the Church over 

the past century is failed priests who soothed their 

own guilty consciences by attacking the 

Church.  Former priest L.H. Lehmann wrote articles 

that are almost identical to those that appear in 

Catholics for [a Free] Choice literature today. 

The Culture of Death thinks that “separation of 

Church and state” really means “Where the state 

advances, the Church must retreat.”  And so, we have 

constant efforts by pro-abortion groups to force 

Catholic hospitals and doctors to perform abortions 

and sterilizations and distribute contraceptives. What 

seems surreal to me, that it is the Jewish Caucus and 

a Jewish Governor provocating abortion and the 

elimination of the unborn in our State of Illinois 

today.  

Although the editors of The Birth Control Review 

preferred articles submitted by dissenting 

“Catholics,” they were “kind” enough to 

occasionally allow authentic Catholic writers to 

submit opinion pieces.  Seen from a vantage point 

nearly a century later, these articles are eerily 

prophetic.  For example, Father Fulton Sheen 

commented on the Federal Council of Churches 

capitulation on birth control, writing, “Since a week 

ago last Saturday we can no longer expect them to 

defend the law of God.  These sects will work out the 

very logic of their ways and in fifty or one hundred 

years there will be only the Church and 

paganism.  We will be left to fight the battle alone ― 

and we will.”  

Bishop Fulton Sheen was absolutely 

correct.  Since 1960, the membership of the Roman 

Catholic Church in the United States has risen 43%, 

and the memberships of all pro-life churches has 

increased by 38%.  Meanwhile, the combined 

membership rolls of pro-abortion churches in the 

United States have plunged 34%. Most interestingly, 

those timid and lukewarm churches that have 

proclaimed that they are “neutral” on abortion have 

lost 81% of their members since 1960. 

Jack Swan, Pro-Life Director 

 
 

FACEBOOK.COM/KOFC658 

Our Knights of Columbus 

Council is now on Facebook. 

Like, follow and share. 

 

 
VOCATION RAFFLE REPORT 

Another big THANK YOU to all who responded 

to appeal for vocation support. Tickets are coming 

in but were still a little short of last year’s returns. 

We would really like to supersede last year’s 

returns for such a great cause. So, dig around for 

that letter I sent and buy or sell a few tickets and 

send them in. 

Thanks Again, Jim Wieland 

 
PAST ARTICLE FROM ROCK ISLAND ARGUS,  

OCTOBER 23, 1919, PAGE 3 

“HONOR TO MARCH AS ESCORT WITH 

NOTED CARDINAL 

Speaking in behalf of Allouez council, Knights 

of Columbus, William H. Leithner, grand knight 

paid signal tribute to Cardinal Mercier, He said: 

Members of Allouez council consider it an honor 

that may never be their’s again to have participated 

this afternoon in the official welcome extended to the 

man who has won the love and admiration of the 

whole world. 

“As we glimpsed this wonderful personage when 

he stepped from the train this afternoon, the greatness 

of his strength and character was indelibly impressed 

on the minds of everyone. And then when he spoke, 

the words became imbedded in our hearts, never to 

be forgotten. 

“Looking at him on the station platform, where he 

towered above the tallest, one could not but see him 

as the father of his flock. It was an inspiration to gaze 

upon him who had by the very might of his pen and 

spirit made the highest officers of the imperial 

German army cringe.” 

 

OCTOBER 14 BLOOD DRIVE  

https://www.facebook.com/KofC658/


COLUMBUS DAY AWARDS / 

RECOGNITION DINNER  

Date: October 13 

Times: 5:00 PM Social 

 6:00 PM Dinner 

  7:15 PM Entertainment 

 8:00 PM Awards 

Location: Rock Island Holiday Inn 

Cost: $22 per person / Children $10. 

Dinner: Buffet, serving roast beef & ham, potatoes, 

vegetable, salad, & dessert 

RSVP By October 8th to 

 Dave Yordy david.yordy@arconic.com 

 563-529-6582 

 Or Tarre Kroft at 309-948-4848 

 Or mail paid reservations to 

 Tarre Kroft 

 2612 38th St. 

 Rock Island, IL  61201  

 
THANK YOU TO COUNCIL FOR ID DRIVE 

EFFORTS 

Brother Knights, 

Thank you for your tremendous efforts during the 

annual Intellectual Disabilities Drive this past 

weekend.  The agencies that serve our sisters and 

brothers with intellectual disabilities are immensely 

grateful for your time and energy to raise critical 

funds to enable their programs.  While many of you 

helped, I would like to particularly mention my able 

deputy George McDoniel and his wife Margaret, 

who really carried the load on Friday and provided 

great help on Saturday as well. Some of you were 

truly amazing doing did 2 shifts at the stores and a 

Mass collection.  And because you were there, our 

community responded generously as they always do. 

I will report the totals at the next Council meeting 

as some donations are still coming in.  But please be 

assured of my heartfelt thanks. We will need you 

again next September. 

Oh, and we still have Tootise Rolls left if you want 

some for Halloween or yourself.  They are $5 for a 

box of 50 or $25 for a case of 300. 

Vivat Jesus! Greg Schneider 

Allouez Council ID Drive Chair 

 
CREATING YOUR OWN PENSION WITH A 

FIXED-RATE DEFERRED ANNUITY 

A balanced retirement portfolio should have 

guaranteed options to provide a minimum income 

stream to cover the fixed expenses of life. An annuity 

can work like a pension: you pay in during your 

working life and when you retire you receive a 

monthly payment you cannot outlive. 

Guaranteed principal; guaranteed growth 

With a Knights of Columbus fixed-rate deferred 

annuity, your principal is guaranteed safe, and the 

growth rate is guaranteed, as well. If structured 

properly, the funds you put into an annuity may grow 

tax-deferred. 

Lump sum or a series of payments 

With a Knights of Columbus fixed-rate deferred 

annuity, you have the option of making a series of 

payments to fund your annuity, or you can make one 

lump sum payment. It is simply a matter of which 

payment option works best for you. 

Building wealth beyond your needs 

With a Knights of Columbus annuity, your 

beneficiary(ies) will receive the remaining amount of 

money in the contract when you pass, with no 

surrender charge incurred, and in some cases, they 

may be able to assume ownership of the annuity 

without incurring immediate tax liability. 

“Self-insure” if you are “uninsurable” 

An annuity is a contract; you do not need to meet 

any health qualifications to enter into the contract.  

Depending on your age and circumstances, an 

annuity may be a good fit when planning for long-

term care or other likely health related expenses not 

insurable another way. 

Planning for the unexpected 

If you are worried about having hard-earned 

savings locked in an annuity, there are ways to access 

funds beyond the planned income payments. 

Beginning with year two, up to 10 percent of the 

value of a Knights of Columbus annuity may be 

withdrawn once a year without surrender charges.*  

There is also a Medical Withdrawal Option, 

which allows an annuitant to withdraw some or all of 

the Accumulation Value of their annuity for a 

qualified medical condition, such as a heart attack, 

among many others. 

If you are considering an annuity as a piece of 

your portfolio, please contact me to assist you in 

evaluating your options and putting it in place. ✦ 
1https://money.usnews.com/money/retirement/baby-

boomers/articles/2018-07-25/8-myths-about-

annuities-in-retirement 

* as long as a minimum value remains in the annuity. 

Withdrawals prior to age 59 ½ may be subject to IRS 

penalty. 

Jeff Schaecher, Insurance Field Agent (309) 737-

4116 jeff.schaecher@kofcfinancialbeacon.com  

 
OUR FUTURE FUND REPORT 

  The 3-digit game is a great way to contribute to 

our council and have a chance to win money every 

day. For $10 every 4 months ($27 if you pay for the 

full year), you have a chance to win $25 every 

weekday and at least $50 on weekends! 

The Winners Since Our Last Newsletter Are: 

$25 – Scott Ford  $25 – Mike Daly 

$25 – Ray Wells  $25 – Kevin Rafferty 

$25 – Terri DeVrieze  $50 – Mary Wells  

Congratulations to all our winners! 

Thank you to all participants! 

Tarre Kroft Chairman – 3 Digit Raffle 

kroft1@hotmail.com 309-948-4848 

 
3RD SERIES NOTICES COMING SOON 

I realize these should have gone out last month, 

so I am a bit behind. We will get them out in the next 

week.  

Tarre Kroft Financial Secretary 

kroft1@hotmail.com 309-948-4848 

 
PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS & CANONIZATION 

Please see Abstract prior to June 2019 and click 

here to meet the seminarians. 
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OCTOBER 2019 SCHEDULE OF UPCOMING EVENTS 2019/2020  *4th Degree Honor Guard ½ earlier* 

3  4th Degree Meeting, The Cellar, Geneseo 6:00 Dinner & 7 Meeting 

5 Octoberfest for Adults, St. Pius X 5 to 10 pm 

6 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

7 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

 177 Project (Eucharistic Adoration), St. Pius X Doors Open 6:15 pm, Event 6:55 - 8:50 pm 

10 Holy Hour with Dinner Following, St. Pius X 5 pm 

 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 7 pm 

13 Columbus Day Dinner 5 – 7:30 pm 

14 Columbus Day  

 Fall Blood Drive, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 2 to 6 pm 

20 Request for 4th Degree Honor Guard, 100 Year Anniversary, Sacred Heart, Moline TBA 

23 Midwest Food Bank, Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

NOVEMBER 

3 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

 Bags Tournament (target) TBD 

4 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

9 Deceased Member’s Mass, St. Mary’s, RI, Reception following in the Schroeder Hall. 9:00 am 

10 Bags Tournament 

14 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6:30 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

20 Midwest Food Bank, TBA [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

DECEMBER 

1 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

2 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

12 1st Degree & Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6:30 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

18 Midwest Food Bank, Expo Center, RI [Sign Up] 9 to 11:30 am 

29 5th Sunday Rosary, St. Pius X 10 am 

JANUARY 

5 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

6 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

9 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6:30 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

FEBRUARY 

2 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

3 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

13 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6:30 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

MARCH 

1 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

2 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

12 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6:30 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

29 5th Sunday Rosary, St. Pius X 10 am 

APRIL 

5 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

6 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

9 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6:30 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

13 Spring Blood Drive, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 2 to 6 pm 

25 Italian Dinner, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 4 to 7 pm 

MAY  3  Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

4 Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

14 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6:30 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

31 5th Sunday Rosary, St. Pius X 10 am 

JUNE 1  Officer’s Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X 6:30 pm 

6 Coffee & Conversation, St. Pius X After 8 am & 10:30 Masses 

11 Council Meeting, Farrell Hall, St. Pius X Light Meal 6:30 pm & Meeting 7 pm 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0549a8ae28a6fb6-mfbquad


5:00 PM SOCIAL

6:00 PM DINNER

7:15 PM ENTERTAINMENT

8:00 PM AWARDS

     CELEBRATING "WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES, 30 Years and more :

65 Years Sharon & Rex Scranton

60 Years Joan & Richard Sellon

60 Years Betty & Bob VanDeVoorde

55 Years Judi & Richard Yeager

50 Years Linda & Jeffrey Barnes

50 Years Sharon & Joe Burns

     45 to 30 Years 9 Sir Knight & Lady Couples

     CELEBRATING "YEARS OF MEMBERSHIP" IN THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS:

    Honorary Life 33 Yrs Kevin Koski

    Honorary 33 Yrs Martin Herman

    Honorary 27 Yrs Terry Klauer

    Honorary 25 Yrs James Kronfeld

    Honors 10 to 60 Yrs 38 Sir Knights

     GRAND KNIGHT AWARD RECOGNITION FOR SPECIAL EFFORTS 2017 - 2018:

    Knight of the Year

    Family of the Year

    Senior Knight of the Year

Please join us at the Holiday Inn Rock Island 

Buffet, serving roast beef & ham, potatoes, vegetable, salad, & dessert

Entertainment provided by Siobahn Dunn playing oldies with a youthful spin

Reservations required by October 8th / $22 per person / Children $10

RSVP to Dave Yordy at david.yordy@arconic.com or 563-529-6582

 or Tarre Kroft at 309-948-4848 

Or mail paid reservations to Tarre Kroft, 2612 38th St., Rock Island, IL  61201

Committee: Dave Yordy, Tarre Kroft, Chuck Gibbs, Louie Alongi

             ROCK ISLAND HOLIDAY INN

             OCTOBER 13, 2019

             COLUMBUS  DAY - AWARDS / RECOGNITION DINNER

             KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS ALLOUEZ COUNCIL #658



Knights of Columbus
Friendly, Helpful Service

Fast Loan Approval
Bro. Kevin Schoonmaker

Vice President
309.764.8811

5301 - 44th Ave Dr  (John Deere Rd)
Moline, IL

 

Taste and Tour
Please join us for a private tour

of our community and a 
delicious complimentary lunch

 
 

The ONLY Faith-Based Continuing Care Retirement Community
in the Illinois Quad Cities  

   
1209 21st Avenue

Rock Island, IL  

COMPLIMENTS
OF

BROTHER
JOHN T. KUSTES

Tonya McLane 309-786-0032

1623 2nd Avenue, Rock Island, IL

s

Cemetery and
Mausoleum

Bronze & Granite
Markers & Memorial

Grand Knight
Chuck Gibbs

Allouez Council #658

Father Bader
Assembly #1922
Knights of Columbus

Faithful Navigator: Jack Swan

Sales &  Service
Body Shop Parts

www.SextonFord.co

www.steckergraphics.com

PRINTING • SCREENPRINTING
SIGNS • VEHICLE GRAPHICS

(309) 786-5421 www.wheelanpressly.com 

Bro. Kevin Houser

New Location
1721 - 5th Avenue

Phone (309) 797-9889
Fax (309) 797-9891

Email: ducysqc@gmail.com

These Bro. Knights, their families, and friends support our Council by supporting
this newsletter. Please patronize their business - and mention their ad.

Contact Jack Swan at (309) 593-2756 for ad space availability.

Contact Pat Bierman
to schedule your personal Taste and Tour

309-786-9667

Bros. Greg & Jared Vogele

and Crematory


